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No. BVP/7/2023 Date: 17-07-2023

To,
PFA-CCG
GM(E)-CCG

Sub: Irregular payment of overtime to staff of BVP division performing exira
duties as per administrative requirements.

Ref: Sr.DFM/BVP’s Note for stoppage of OT payment from May 2023

With reference to the above it has been brought to the notice of union
QOvertime payment is being done irregularly though staff are performing extra duties
as per administrative requirements. In this context it is to be noticed that recently a
letter (copy enclosed) was issued by Sr.DFM/BVP for stoppage of OT payment on
want of allocation for OT payment because fund allotted for OT are exhausted in
April 2023 and hence no payment of OT was made in the month of May, 2023.

Every year staff are aware that OT an TA along with some other allowances
are not paid from January to March due to closing of financial year but April onwards
all pending OT, TA and other aliowances are paid in regular salary. This has created
a serious hardship to the staff as there are 25% vacancies in Safety/essential
category therefore, overtime is a regular practice.

You are requested to allot appropriate funds to BVP division for payment of
OT regularly.
Encl: as above.
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General Secretary



